From: Wendy Romero < wendyromero0305@yahoo.com >

Date: February 8, 2023 at 17:02:33 CST

To: Mona.Michelli.DCFS@la.gov
Cc: blangbusiness@live.com
Subject: Children's welfare

Dear Mona,

I am writing on behalf of Mr. Brett Lang a good friend and decelerated sheriffs officer of New Iberia, La., Among begin a pillar of our community.

I have been knowing Brett for many years he is a compassionate and loving person.

Recently, I became aware that the foster children that were previously in his care have yet again been removed from the biological family.

Our local DCFS office, awarded the children to a different foster home even at the request of Brett wanting to foster these children again, due to a misunderstanding that Mr Brett was no long certified foster parent or was aware of the mother relapsing.

I can vouch that if Mr. Lang had any awareness of these children being In harms way that he would have immediately reported it to DCFS.

These children flourished in the care of Mr Brett and were loved and cared for!

I think it is the best interest that they have some consistency in their lives and placing them back with Brett would be in their best interest so as not to harm them further emotionally and mentally.

Sincerely,

Wendy Romero

Sent from my iPhone